
 

  

MEDIA RELEASE  
 

TBDSSAB will Maintain Regular Mail Distribution during Rotating 

Canada Post Strike 

October 24, 2018 – The District of Thunder Bay Social Services Administration Board 
will maintain regular distribution of social assistance cheques and other mail during the 
Canada Post rotating strikes.  

TBDSSAB will mail November social assistance cheques on October 29, 2018. 
 
The Canadian Union of Postal Workers began a series of rotating strikes on Monday, 
October 22, 2018 in four cities. Canada Post has advised that rotating legal strikes will 
affect those areas for a period of 24 hours. In that situation, Canada Post advises it will 
continue to accept, process and deliver mail and parcels in all other areas. 

Ontario works recipients who use the postal system to receive their cheques are 
encouraged to sign up for direct deposit. 

Updated information on TBDSSAB services during the possible postal disruption will be 

provided on our website: tbdssab.ca and on our social media platforms: Facebook, 

Instagram and Twitter. 
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